July 11, 2006

John K. Wood

[Address withheld pursuant to 10 C.F.R. § 2.390]

Dear Mr. Wood:

This letter is to follow-up on the telephone conversation we had this morning. We would like to
depose you on July 27, 2006 at 11 a.m. in Cleveland, Ohio. Please let me know no later than
July 18, 2006 if this date is not acceptable. | can be reached at (301) 415-1324. Unless | hear
from you by July 18, 2006, | will request a subpoena from the Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board for July 27, 2006. You will be entitled to a witness fee and travel costs for your trip to
Cleveland. | will be in touch about travel arrangements.

Sincerely,

/RA Mary C. Baty/

Sara E. Brock

Mary C. Baty

Michael A. Spencer
Counsel for NRC Staff



